
We’re looking to rezone land near 
Cliftleigh for residential development.

WHAT DO 
YOU THINK?

The proposed residential land is predominantly to the East of the 
South Maitland Railway Line. This is in keeping with other nearby 
developments and would extend the existing residential corridor.

We want to understand what you, as a member of the community, 
think of the idea, and what issues we should consider.

PLEASE LET US KNOW:
Call the community information line 1800 066 243.

Email us on community.kurri@hydro.com

Call or email and we will send you a fact sheet.

Hydro is looking 
to rezone land for 
residential use,  
close to Gillieston 
Heights, Cliftleigh 
and Loxford.

Visit the Hydro web site for more information www.hydro.com/kurri


